Announcing the Artists Call for ASP’s Second Exhibition

Title: Resonance: Perspectives Through the Lens
Submissions Accepted July 1 - August 1

We’re excited to announce a second call for photographic art submissions for our
upcoming exhibition "Resonance: Perspectives Through the Lens." This is your opportunity
to showcase your unique vision and storytelling through the powerful medium of
photography.

Whether you capture life’s quiet moments, bold expressions, or striking compositions—we
want to see the world through your lens. This exhibition is about perspective, emotion, and
the stories that images can tell when words fall short.

What we’re looking for:

Artistic, thought-provoking, or emotionally resonant photographic works that offer fresh
perspectives.

Who can submit:

ASP members in good standing

More details to come:

Keep an eye out for emails with additional information.

Log in to our zooms June 18th and July 16th to learn more about this exciting opportunity.
You will receive emails with the links.

Join us in creating a visual dialogue that captures the heart, the mind, and the imagination.

Let your work be seen. Let it resonate.

Resonance Rules and Procedures Here!


https://asofp.com/assets/images/uploads/ASP_Call_For_Entries_2026_-_Salon_Rules_for_Resonance.pdf

